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THE EXPLOITSAOVENTURE STARTS HERE

Sale of Assets
ssued November 24, 2021

In accordance with the Municipalities Act, 1999, please take notice that the Town of Bishop's

Falls Intends to sell the 600-watt lights that were removed from the Pat O'Reilly Memorial

Stadium. There are a total of 50 lights.

Persons interested in making an offer for all 50 lights, as a set, must submit a sealed bid on or

before 4:00 pm on December 6, 2021.

Offers must be hand delivered or mailed to the following {note: if you are mailing the offer, it

must be received before December 6, 2021, at 4:00 pm):

Town of Bishop's Falls

RE; Sale of Assets - Stadium Lights
445 Main Street

PO Box 310

Bishop's Falls, NL AOH ICO

For more information regarding the lights, please contact Dan Oldford, Assistant Town

Manager, at 709 486 4442.


